Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Shirley Friedrichs <eaglesnest@frontiernet.net>
Sent: Friday, February 06, 2015 9:48 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Almanor Thermal Curtain

Peter Barnes:

| want to go on record as being firmly against the proposed thermal curtain for Lake Almanor. As a
homeowner one the west shore of the lake, | feel it would be a detriment to the entire area. It would hurt
fishing, all sports activiies and

tourism, a major economic factor, in the area. Also, it would do nothing to cool the water several dams and
power projects lower in the Feather River.

Shirley Friedrichs
2906 Terrace Dr.
Canyon Dam, CA
eaglesnest@frontiernet.netism,




